
MASSES NEXT SUNDAY 
RED CLIFFS: 10am 
(Irymple: 8.30 am) 

              (Mildura: Sat.  6.00 pm  
                              Sun. 9am or 5.00 pm) 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday: 9.30am Scriptures 
Tuesday: 9.30 Scriptures 
Wednesday: 9.30am Scriptures 
Thursday: 9.30am scriptures 
Friday: 9.30am Scriptures 
Saturday:  9.30am Scriptures 
 

RECENT DEATH:  Kevin Coogan 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  Dominic Mammone 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK:   
Heather McWilliams (Naomi Morello’s moth-
er), Melita Suppa, Brendan Bell, Neil & Sylvia 
Orr, Maurice O’ Connor, Joe Mammone,  
Barry Pollock 
 

  
 
 
 

Sunday, Aug 27: Youth will lead our 
Mass today. 
Monday Aug 28:  Jacaranda Village 
Aged Care service from 2pm.  All wel-
come. 
Sunday Sep 3:  Father’s Day 
Sunday Sep 10:  Parish BBQ 
Sunday Sep 17:  Lay Led Assembly 

PARISH RECEIPTS 
PRESBYTERY: $245.90 
SACRIFICIAL GIVING (inc DD): $495.75 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 
Sunday, 3 September, 2017 

CHURCH CLEANING:  Volunteer 
COUNT TEAM:  C Markham & D Eagle  
LEADER:  M Bell 
READER 1:  J Lewis  
READER 2:   C Markham   
OFFERTORY:  Lewis Family  
LAY MINISTERS:  J Cameron, C Caval-
laro, J Divola 
ALTAR SERVERS: T & L Dowling, M 
Follett, A & S Foster 
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS: T Jansen 

ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEK 
Sunday, 27th August, 2017 

CHURCH CLEANING:  Cleaner 
COUNT TEAM:  G Brizzi, C Russo 
INTRODUCTION: Kate Brizzi   
READER 1:   Rachel Tassone 
PSALM:  Amber Foster 
READER 2:    Madelaine Strangio 
PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL:  Alessan-
dra Tassone 
OFFERTORY:   
LAY MINISTERS: Topui, Folole & Doug-
las Mapapalangi   
ALTAR SERVERS:G Strangio, S Morel-
lo, J & T Bertoli 
COLLECTION:  Daniel Cavallaro    
MUSIC: Tongan Choir 
FLOWERS: Di Eagle 

ST JOSEPH’S RED CLIFFS 
(St Joseph the Worker) 

 

NEWSHEET 2017: No.   33 
Presbytery: 5024 1966 

Carmel Russo: 5021 2872 
Marianna Cavallaro: 5025 7473 

Our Parish School 

St Joseph’s Primary School 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  3rd September 2017  
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time / Year A  

First Reading:  Jer 20:7-9 
Resp Psalm:  Ps 62:2-6, 8-9. R. v. 2 
Response: My soul is thirsting for you, O 
Lord my God. 
Second Reading: Rom 12:1-2 
Gospel: Mt 16:21-27 

Priest in Residence:  Fr Patrick Flanagan 

CUPPA & TRADING  
TABLE AFTER MASS 
TODAY  
Proceeds today will go 
towards the BCSF 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP PROGRAM 2017 
New Stewardship Envelopes are available 
today in name alphabetical order.  The new 
pledging period beings next weekend.  Please 
note that envelope numbers have been 
changed so please destroy your old Enve-
lopes and commence using the new ones as 
of next week. 
Our Stewardship Program is now coming to a 
close and again we wish to thank everyone for 
their involvement during the program and for 
their generous financial support of our Parish.  
We currently have received a weekly pledged 
amount of around $526 from about 61 contribu-
tors, including 7 New contributors. 
A reminder that the TIME & TALENT forms can 
be returned at any of the masses or delivered to 
the Sacred Heart Parish Office.  If you have not 
yet completed a form we encourage you to do 
so during the coming week.  New volunteers are 
most welcome to assist with various ministries in 
the Parish.  Forms are available at the back of 
the church.  Those who have offered their time 
and talent for particular groups or activities for 
the first time will be contracted by the responsi-
ble person within the next few weeks.  Thank 
you again for all your sup-
port of your Parish.  A spe-
cial thanks to all the parish-
ioners who helped with the 
follow-up activity. 
Pledge cards are available 
at the church entrance if you 
have not yet had a chance 
to complete one.  Completed 
cards can be left in the col-
lection place or dropped off to the Sacred Heart 
Parish Office. 
Thank you all again for your kind generosity. 

The Parish of  
St Joseph’s Red Cliffs is  

committed to the obligation to 
ensure the safety of all  

children in our care. 

  Ballarat Clergy Support Fund 
Collection for Sick and Retired Priests – 

next weekend 
Creating a secure retirement future for the 
priests of the diocese is a duty and care in 
which we can all participate.  Eighteen re-
tired priests are currently supported by this 
Fund.  Some live privately, some are retired 
in units in Ballarat or elsewhere, others live 
in supported accommodation. 

The funding required for these commit-
ments is ongoing.  Thanks to your generosi-
ty, this collection has raised nearly 1.8 mil-
lion dollars since it began in 1991, including 
nearly $60,000 last year.  Along with the 
priests’ own contribution of approximately 
$37,000 per year, this annual collection has 
allowed the Fund to continue to support our 
sick and retired clergy. 
A credit card facility is avail-
able for your convenience, 

and contributions over $2.00 
are tax-deductible. 

 

CARING FOR THOSE WHO 
CARED FOR US – THE 

CHURCH COMMUNITY’S  
RESPONSIBILITY 

The parish has appointed Bernadette 
Gardner as our Safeguarding Officer. 
If you have a current WWCC and are 
involved in any church ministries 
please see Bernadette so that she can 
update you on certain procedures that 
need to be followed through. 

Parish BBQ is being organised for Sunday 
10th September. 

For catering purposes 
please complete your 
details on the form pro-
vided in the gathering 
area of the church. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 24/08/2017 
1. Parishioner Eileen Woosnam cele-

brated her 99th birthday last week. 
2. Organising a Parish BBQ for Sunday 

10th September. 
3. 4 x high backed chairs with arm rests 

will be purchased for the church. 
4. The Parish Council has commenced 

organising our 50 year Church Cele-
brations for August 2018.  If you are 
interested in being part of the plan-
ning committee please contact Di 
Eagle. 


